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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Jeanette Sickel 

cc: Jean Hartman 
Subject: Return of confidential document - 080193-EQ 

Wednesday, December 10,2008 2 5 6  PM 

ok, per this e-mail, i will return confidential Document No. 1 1225-08 in Docket 0801 93-EQ back to 
the source. 

From: Jeanette Sickel 
Sent: Wednesday, December 10,2008 2:28 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: lean Hartman 
Subjeb: confidential document 

I have reviewed the confidential information provided by FPL in Docket No. 080193-EQ as response to the staff interrogatory No. 
1, which has the PSC document No. 11225. I have sufficient understanding from my review of the document, and it may be 
returned to FPL at this time. 

Jeanette S. Sickel 
Engineer Specialist 111 
Phone: 850-41 3-6461 
Fax: 850-413-6462 
email: jsickel@psc.state.fl.us 
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